Attachment D

iWG Assessment

SWATeam Recommendation Ref #: PWRO009

Date: 5/2/2017

Original SWATeam Recommendation: The campus should implement the approved paper policy draft in order to
increase required recycled paper content

1IWG Assessment of budget and policy impacts (check one):

_X__ moderate budget and/or policy impact

OR major budget and/or policy implications

iWG Routing Need (check one):

X transmit recommendation OR

iWG Routing Direction (department name or Council):__Facilities and Services

forward to Sustainability Council

IWG Assessment: We agree that the CAM policy should be updated. Information about the financial impact, including
recycled paper purchasing options through F&S Campus Stores, should be provided more broadly.

Individual comments are required from each iWG member (can be brief, if member fully agrees):

iWG Member Name iIWG Member’s Comments

Ximing Cai We should send a message to campus units about the offer of discounted rates for

(iSEE) recycled content paper from F&S Campus Stores (I wonder if iSEE, F&S or Provost
Office should do this). Meanwhile we should have further discussion on the procedures
to update the CAM policy (i.e., to purchase 30% + post-consumer recycled content
paper).

Morgan Johnston F&S supports this recommendation.

(F&S)

Robyn Deterding On behalf of Student Affairs, I support this recommendation

(Student Affairs)

Matthew Tomaszewski
(Provost’s Office)

I support this recommendation.

Gary Kling
(Academic Senate)

The implementation of this recommendation should be relatively easy if we have
administrative buy-in. This recommendation should help to accomplish that.

Joseph Edwards I support this proposal. Recycled paper should be the norm on our campus and this
(Student Sustainability | program will help make that happen.

Leadership Council)

Sean Reeder I’m generally supportive of this, though also wonder how effective a campaign to educate
(OBFS) the purchasing staff for each department on increasing use of recycled paper.
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Scott Willenbrock
(Provost’s Fellow)

I support increasing our use of recycled paper.

Rob Fritz
(college-level facility

manager)

I agree with this assessment

Attach any comments from subject matter experts (with names and roles).




